

News Media Contact:
Donna Legge
Town of Windsor
Community Services Director
707-838-5307
dlegge@townofwindsor.com
www.townofwindsor.com

NEWS RELEASE

12/9/2009 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Town Green Bench Donated in Memory of Windsor Community Activist and Volunteer Marv Stubbs

The Windsor Town Council has donated a commemorative bench and plaque in memory of the late Windsor community activist and volunteer, Marv Stubbs. The bench and plaque have been installed near the Historical Timeline Walk where they are guarded by the American, MIA/POW and California flags that were installed on the Town Green with Mr. Stubb's coordination. This seems appropriate, as he was a veteran of both the Korean and Vietnam wars who loved and served his country and his community.

Mr. Stubbs, who passed away in September this year, was a charter member of the Windsor Kiwanis Club and of the Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 768. He was the cochairman of Citizens for Windsor during the Town's incorporation and a former board member of the Windsor Union School District.

The Town's Commemorative Park Amenity Program provides opportunities for citizens to recognize a special person, event, group or organization while enhancing local parks with amenities for the enjoyment of the Town's citizens and visitors. In addition to park benches, the program includes for citizen purchase: trees, picnic structures, drinking fountains, water features, foot bridges, bike racks, pathways, play structures, picnic tables and chess tables.

Prospective donors may access guidelines and obtain an application form from the Town's website: www.townofwindsor.com/commemorativeguidelines or by phoning the Community Services Department at (707) 838-5382.

We create community through people, parks & programs!